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PROJECT OVERVIEW:
The City of Placerville is welcoming you to a 
community open house on the pedestrian 
improvements that are being planned. These 
improvements are aimed at increasing pedestrian 
safety and mobility on Placerville Drive from the 
Fairgrounds Interchange at US 50 to Armory Drive. 
Join us for a community open house on January 
16th to learn more about the project 
improvements and construction schedule.

PROJECT CONTACT: 
Melissa McConnell, PE
City Engineer 
City of Placerville, Engineering Department
(530) 642-5250
mmcconnell@cityofplacerville.org

Open House
THURSDAY, JANUARY 16   

Join us anytime from 5:30 pm–7 pm 
Placerville Town Hall

549 Main Street 
Placerville, CA 95667

RSVP not required: https://bit.ly/PlacervilleOpenHouse

https://www.cityofplacerville.org/
placerville-drive-ped-connectivity

PLANNED IMPROVEMENTS INCLUDE:

New Curb Gutter Sidewalk Crossing 
Improvements

VISIT THE 
PROJECT 

WEBSITE AND 
LEARN MORE: 


